1966, June 14

Mr. Hscar Bransom,
Route 9, Box 807 A,

W. Ironwood Hill Drive,
Tucson, Arizona.

Dear Sirs

In the fall of 1964 I wrote you about a plece of an
iron meteorite I had acquired from Mr.Walter Wright of Santa Fe,
who said he traded for it with you.

The only locality information I had was that this zame
from a larger plece on a ranch mear San Luis Potosi.

I would surely like to have more precise and detailed
information, and hope you will now be willimy to furnish it.
I am an amateur metecrite collector, and no meteorite is worth
very much without something of a "pedigree”.

If you feel you could perhaps secure the entire mass
and want to correspond with me about that, I would also be glad to
hear from you. However, Mexico has a law 2cainst the exportation
of meteorites, I understand, so I hardly think that would be feasible.

I do hope you will now respond, and I attach a stamped
envelppe.

Sincerely,



